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Boys & Girls Club and Unilever Offer Cooking Class, 
Seeking Donations 

 
 
Shelton, CT, August 6, 2007 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

and Unilever have teamed up to offer a hands-on cooking class to Club members that 

will empower kids and their families to make choosing and preparing nutritious meals an 

interactive and enjoyable part of their daily lives. We are asking for donations from the 

community to help us begin.  

 

Appliances, pots and pans, and utensils are all needed to help us start this exciting 

program. Any donation, large or small, would be greatly appreciated. For more 

information, please call 203-924-9329.  

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us 

at www.bgc-lnv.com.   
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